
DDS(P)/YP/04.06.2020   
 

To 
All the State Secretaries, 
State Associations of 
The Bharat Scouts and Guides, 
INDIAN UNION 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

Greetings from the Bharat Scouts and Guides, National Headquarters! 
 

In reference to our NHQ circular no. 44/2020 dated 14.04.2020 we have received the 

reports of Covid -19 Warriors directly from District, Units and individuals who rendered their 

yeomen services along with district or local administration and NGOs or as individual at the 

grassroots level to fight against Covid-19. The list of said received reports is enclosed 

herewith for your reference. You are requested to confirm the same so that we can 

consider them as Covid Warrior of BSG. 

 
Further, it is observed on social media that many youth and leaders as individual or 

unit/district level doing a great job as COVID WARRIORS. It is requested to collect the details 

report and photographs in PDF format from them and authenticate the work and email to 

youthcoordinatorbsg@gmail.com with a copy to info@bsgindia.org by 11th June, 2020 so that 

we can recognize the best services of our volunteers and encourage them for their commitment. 

 
Thanking you, 

Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
 

(RAJ KUMAR KAUSHIK) 
DIRECTOR 

 
 
Encl.: As above 
 
Copy to:- 

1. All the NHQ Office Bearers of the Bharat Scouts and Guides, National Headquarters. 
2. Chairman/Secretary, Railway Scout and Guide Board, Rail Bhawan, New Delhi. 
3. The Commissioner, Kendriya Vidyalaya Sangathan, 18 Institutional Area, Shahid Jeet Singh 

Marg,New Delhi - 110016. 
4. The Commissioner, Novadaya Vidyalaya Samiti, Institutional Area, B-15, Sector - 62, Noida-

201309, Uttar Pradesh. 
5. All the District Secretaries, District Association of Dammam, Riyad, Muscut and Jamiat Youth 

Club with a request to take necessary action. 
 

The Bharat Scouts and Guides 
National Headquarters 

Address: Lakshmi MazumdarBhawan, 16, M. G. Marg, I. P. Estate, New Delhi-110002 

Website:www.bsgindia.orgEmail Id: info@bsgindia.org Phones:+91-11-23370724,23378667 

 
Circular No.:  74    /   2020 

Date         : 04th June, 2020 

  

SUB: RECOGNITION TO THE BHARAT SCOUTS AND GUIDES COVID WARRIORS. 
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